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This bill is more republican voter suppression. Vote by mail has worked for decades 

in Oregon with very very few examples of abuse or fraud. There is NO credible 

evidence that election tampering due to vote by mail is happening. Republicans don’t 

want the people to vote.  They want us disenfranchised. Mandating in person voting 

only hurts working people & low income people and prevents them from having their 

voices heard. Our democracy is in a deep crisis and these state based measures will 

only deepen the disaster that is happening at the federal level. Our rights to free 

speech, free press and free and fair elections are under attack by right wing fascists 

who don’t want a true representative democracy. They will lie and say they want 

elections to be honest and to prevent fraud (that they will not produce any evidence 

that it is happening) and wrap themselves in the American flag while trampling our 

constitution, our freedoms and our right to vote. This proposal is no different and if it 

passes, it’s one step closer to the authoritarian dictatorship the right actually wants.  


